
PUENTE PROJECT
NEWSLETTER
T H E  M O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  P U E N T E
J U L Y  &  A U G U S T  2 0 2 1 ,  I S S U E  2 0 Written by Mr. Cedillos



Puente is back on campus! 
Puentistas are excited to take courses in-
person. Puente is excited for our students
get acclimated with the campus services

and resources. But also for our students to
have a great learning and caring

environment. Go Harbor, Go Puente!    



Big thanks to Rebecca and Darryl
for participating in the Puente Panel for Mr. Cedillos
Counsel 20 Class. Rebecca And Darryl completed the

Puente Program in June 2021. They shared their
experiences, memories,  and provided so much

wisdom to our Phase 1 Puentistas.      





Please use the PDF to click the links and register
or join the session. Note that some events are

on campus while others are virtual.





Mr. Cedillos is available for online counseling and
in-person. Please email  Mr. Cedillos to schedule an

appointment. 



Connect with 
Mr. Cedillos




Virtrual or In-Person



Puente Sessions! If you would like to participate in
the sessions and promote your program for the Fall

21 semester. Please contact Mr. Cedillos. 









The Puente Shell on Canvas
has gone live! Students who
are on phase 3 (post-Puente)
have been added to Canvas.

Puente Canvas will be utilized
to support students virtually 

To make this transition easier
for students. Puente LAHC has
created a LinkTree to access
resources and services via
Instagram. Resources and

services include online
counseling, LACCD COVID-19
updates, LAHC Student Health
Center, and more. Please visit

@puente_lahc on Instagram and
click the bio page to discover
the LinkTree. The LinTree is

updated monthly. 

If you have any questions please contact:

Professor Carrillo: carrilc@laccd.edu or 

Counselor Cedillos: cedillma@laccd.edu

Please follow us via Instagram @puente_lahc 
to receive daily LAHC Puente news and activity.

The Puente Project thanks you for your continued support


